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September 29, 2009 
 
 
 
Rebecca Thomas 
Remedial Project Manager – Kennecott South and North Zones 
U.S. EPA, Region 8 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, Colorado 80202-1129 
 
Dear Ms. Thomas: 
 

Enclosed is the final draft of the First Five Year Review, Kennecott South Zone, OU3 
Butterfield Mine, Butterfield Canyon/Creek, Herriman Residential Lands, Herriman Agricultural 
Lands, OU6 Lark Waste Rock & Tailings, OU7 South Jordan Evaporation Ponds, OU17 Bastian 
Sink, OU18 Acid Mine Drainage.  The Utah Department of Environmental Quality (UDEQ) 
prepared this five year review under the April 2007 Site Specific Enforcement Agreement in 
consultation with the United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region VIII (EPA).  This 
draft final is provided for the review and approval of EPA Region VIII. 
 

If you have any questions concerning this report, please contact me at (801) 536-4282. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Douglas Bacon 
Kennecott South and North Zone Project Manager 
UDEQ - Division of Environmental Response & 
Remediation 

 
DCB/eds 
 
Enclosure (electronically) 
 
cc: Gary L. Edwards, M.S., Director, Salt Lake Valley Health Department 

Myron Bateman, E.H.S., M.P.A., Director, Tooele County Health Department 


